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Rx Module Product WRM483245-15F5-5V-G1,WRM483245-15F5-5V-G2 Discontinuation Notice 

 

First of all, we would like to thank you very much for your continuous cooperation with TDK and our products. This letter informs 

your company that TDK is planning to discontinue and stop production of the certain products we have been currently shipping to 

you. 

Due to end of production of IC used , we had to decide to discontinue manufacturing the products in the below list. 

We deeply regret to inform you of this discontinuation. However, because of above reason, please let us ask you for considering 

replacement with TDK's alternative product wherever possible. If there is no TDK's alternative product available, then we have to 

ask you to kindly look into other sources in the market. 

 

 

Description 

 

Your product name Our product name Our substitute 

WRM483245-15F5-5V-G1 WRM483245-15F5-5V-G1  

WRM483245-15F5-5V-G2 WRM483245-15F5-5V-G2  

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

Products Effected: Please refer to attached product name list. 

1. Asking for final place main point amount presentation according to product end. 

*Last Buy PO receive date : 30 Mar. 2018. 

2. The end-products delivery date : 28 Sep. 2018. 

 

After receiving this letter, please send the acknowledgement to TDK local salesperson who is currently serving you. 

We apologize for any inconveniences raised by this discontinuation of products, but do hope we will have your kind 

understanding and your cooperation soon. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Accept      

      

  Company    

      

  Department    

      

  Name    
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